October 19, 2020

Dear Detroit Community Schools (DCS) Students and Parents,

It is a privilege to begin this school year with the launch of Detroit Community Schools’ brand new
Business of Sports School (BOSS) program. BOSS is an innovative interdisciplinary educational
approach that connects DCS students to “real life” work in the sports industry — a multi-billion-dollar
industry in the United States and around the globe. The industry provides tens of thousands of exciting
jobs to those who have the skills and desire to build a career in the field of sports management.

We, at DCS, are equally excited that Dr. Mark S. Rosentraub, Professor of Sports Management, School of
Kinesiology/The University of Michigan Center for Sport and Policy is partnering with the DCS Boss
program. Dr. Rosentraub and his colleagues will assist in guiding the BOSS program at DCS.

DCS’ Athletic Director Henry Washington, a former pro baseball player, is the Coordinator for the new
BOSS program. Coach Washington holds a Masters in Sports Administration; is an Instructor of
Wellness at Macomb Community College; and a volunteer in Workshops in the Sports Administration
Department at Wayne State University’s Volunteer Administration and Coaches Training program.

At DCS BOSS, a student will have the opportunity to become a star in the game that manages

and supports the big games. Detroit Community Schools is accepting applications for the BOSS
program. To enroll in DCS BOSS and learn more about career opportunities call 313.537.3570 ext.
444 or go to www.detcomschools.org

Sincerely,
Nancy Berkompas Dr. Mark S. Rosentraub
DCS Superintendent Director of University of Michigan’s Center for

Sports and Policy
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